
SEE A
PHISHING

EMAIL?

In order to remain secure and alert of all cyber threats, we need
to work together!  NEVER forward a potential phishing email to

anyone, rather, see the below tips to keep your coworkers alert.

Send a screenshot of your suspected phishing email to
coworkers to alert them of potential phishing

Discuss a scammy email on a team meeting

Send a chat/give a call to alert others who you think could
receive a similar sketchy email

If you're every unsure of an email, CHECK WITH A
COWORKER FIRST, before clicking on anything


